
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 8/10/2021 10:33 AM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

08/10/2021 

MRS Marian Furness 
10 Park ST 
Collaroy NSW 2097 

RE: DA2021/1612 - 1 Clarke Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101 

I live 200 metres from this section o f  Collaroy/Narrabeen Beach front. 

I am lodging my objection to this D A  due to the following grounds: 

-vertical concrete seawalls have been riven to be far more damaging to beach processes than alternative 
coastal armouring methods such as rock revetment walls. There are examples o f  these concrete seawalls all 
over the world which have had a devastating effect on the beach. I expect after the first big storm we won't 
have a beach anymore. This is (was until building works) my daily walk. 

secondly these walls look like a blank canvas for graffiti artists. 

also there is no mention o f  any works in front o f  the South Narrabeen surf club. This plan seems incomplete 
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